## HISPANIC REVIEW

WILLIAMS HALL CU: UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA: PHILADELPHIA 19104

General Editor: RUSSELL P. SEBOLD

Editors: Samuel G. Armistead, Peter G. Earle, Augusta E. Foley, Germán Gullón,
Paul M. Lloyd, José M. Regueiro, Candace Slater, Gonzalo Sobejano
Managing Editor: M.-Ana Börger-Reese
Circulation Manager: Edith Seiver

Dear Contributor:

This form letter will serve to acknowledge receipt in the <u>Hispanic Review</u> Editorial Office of your article manuscript.

Our General Editor and Managing Editor and most of the members of our Editorial Staff are away for the summer and will not return until late August. Your manuscript cannot therefore be processed at this time.

Unless you request its return, we shall hold your article until the Editors are back in residence, at which time they will be happy to read it.

With all best wishes,

Cordially yours

(Mrs.) Edith Seiver